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Recommendation 

That the Committee provides feedback on the Draft Guidelines for Working Safely in Groups 

 
Purpose 

The purpose of this paper is 

To report back to the Committee on the Action Points arising from the meeting on 28/10/2020. The 
actions arising were numbers 2 and 3. 

 

Key Points 

If the whole information paper including attachments is more than two pages – include the key 
points here – these are the points that will most likely be minuted. Otherwise delete this section. 

• A draft set of guidelines were developed 
• Feedback is sought from the Committee on the guidelines applicability across the institute 
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